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Monday, 8 April, 2019
$1.7m of new tech improves access to services and facilities
Marion Council will install more than $1.7 million worth of new technology and infrastructure around Oaklands Crossing, improving access to services and facilities for thousands of visitors and residents.

In a regional first, motorists will be directed to vacant on street parking, touch screens will promote local facilities and provide information on nearby businesses

A new playground will include sensors to record the most popular pieces of equipment, there will be free public wi-fi, and charging points for mobiles and tablets. 

New footpaths and streetscapes will connect Oaklands Railway Station to Marion’s shopping and entertainment hub, which includes Westfield Shopping Centre and the SA Aquatic and Leisure Centre.

Mayor Kris Hanna said the pilot project would help shape the future of the city. 

“Oaklands Smart Precinct will be a testbed for innovation. It is an exciting project that will make it easier for locals and visitors to access services and facilities by providing in information in ‘real time’,” Mayor Hanna said.

“New technology will tell us how and when people visit the area, which will help Council plan future infrastructure. 

“The project will support the $174 million Oaklands Crossing redevelopment and benefit the surrounding neighbourhood.” 

Dwyer Road reserve, which is currently underutilised, will be transformed with innovative play equipment, which could include large-scale, interactive games. 

The total cost of the project will be $1.735 million. Council received a grant of $867,500 from the Australian Government towards the work, funded under its Smart Cities and Suburbs Program, a figure which Council matched. 

Design and planning will begin soon with the technology due to be introduced by mid-2020.

Mayor Hanna said: “Council will look for opportunities to collaborate with neighbouring councils to extend the benefits of the work.”

“I thank the Australian Government for its contribution. Oaklands Smart Precinct will support growth in the south.”
The Oaklands Smart Precinct will cover an area of about 16.5 hectares between Oaklands Crossing and Diagonal Road.

Contact: Craig Clarke, Unit Manager Communications, City of Marion, 0434 600 637 
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